Piano Studio of Anna Rozovsky
Enrollment Questionnaire

Please complete the questionnaire below and e-mail it to annarozovsky@hotmail.com. 
Anna will contact you shortly.

Note: if applying for more than one child, please send one document for each child.
	Your child’s name and age
	

	How long has he/she been taking piano lessons? If not taking currently, how long was the break?
	

	Was it a group or individual lesson? How long was it? (30, 45, 60 minutes)
	

	Methods/books used?
	

	Does your child practice daily and for how long?
	

	Has he/she taken any academic examinations? If yes, what level was passed and when?
	

	Did he/she study music theory? If yes, what was the highest level competed and when?
	

	If available, please provide a link to a video of your child’s performance posted on any public website, such as YouTube.
	

	Why do you need a new piano teacher now?
	

	Did you read, understand and agree with my teaching philosophy as described on the Teaching Philosophy page of this site? (Answer Yes or No, or elaborate as you wish.)
	

	What is your day and time preference to have weekly lessons?
	

	What after-school activities does your child participate in?
	

	How did you find my website? / Who referred me?
	

	Your name and contact info
	


